
Fr ieth C.E.C. School   

Message from 

the JRSO’s 

Hello! We are the 

JRSO’s. We are 

writing to, first, say 

well done to those 

children who are 

walking at least once 

a week. Keep up 

these wonderful 

healthy 

lifestyles! 

Remember 

these are the 

ways of 

travelling that you 

can get a badge 

from: walking, car 

share, hopping off a 

bus and walking, or 

park and striding 

(which means driving 

to 5 minutes away 

and then walking to 

school) or bicycle. 

Mainly though we are 

writing to also 

congratulate 

Kestrels class for 

having the most 

people getting a 

badge this month -

well done! 

Message from 

Mrs Reid 

Well done Kestrels! I 

wonder if another class can 

do as well, or better in 

March? Well done to the 

whole school for a fantastic 

effort in dressing up for 

World Book Day yesterday. 

Thank you also to the 

parents and volunteers who 

gave up their time to come 

and read extracts from 

their favourite books to the 

children.  Reading is a life 

long skill and pleasure and 

being able to model this for 

children is fantastic.   

Another well done to our 

cross country team who ran 

brilliantly yesterday as well, 

all challenging themselves to  

improve on their previous 

results and showing superb 

perseverance and resilience.  

Have a lovely weekend.   

Mrs Jo Reid 

Spring 7              3rd March 2017 

2016-2017 

2016 –2017 INSET days 

Wed  4th January 2017 

Tues       18th April 2017 

Friday  26th May 2017 

School will be closed May Bank Hol 

1st May 2017 

Emails and Letters sent home this 

week: 

LETTER: CHATEAU DU BROTEL—YEAR 4 & 5 

LETTER: PTA DISCO 10TH MARCH 

LETTER: FRIETH HILLY 15TH OCTOBER 

FLYER: SEA LYONS SWIM SCHOOL 

E-MAIL: FILM NIGHT VENUE CHANGE 

E-MAIL: SCHOOL HALL CLOSURE 

 

NEWSLETTER Developing Potential without Limitations 

 Open Close 

Autumn 5th Sep  21st Oct 

  31st Oct  20th Dec 

Spring  5th Jan 10th Feb 

 20th Feb  31st Mar 

Summer 19th Apr  25th May 

 5th  June 21st Jul 

Welcome To Frieth School & The PTA!  
 

 Don’t forget: 

 PTA Film night is tonight at a new venue—Elim Hope Church, Lane End. 

 Don’t forget School Disco night next Friday 10th March. 

Email  PTA@Frieth.bucks.sch  Emma, Laura, Sarah & Ellie x 

2017-2018 

2016 –2017 INSET days 

Mon 4th September 2017 

Tues 5th September 2017 

Wed 3rd Jan 2018 

Tues 16th April 2018 

Fri 25th May 2018 

School will be closed May Bank Hol 

7th May 2018 

 Open Close 

Autumn 6th Sept 20th Oct 

 30th Oct 19th Dec 

Spring 4th Jan 9th Feb 

 19th Feb 29tMarch 

Summer 17th April 24th May 

 4th June 24th July 



 

 

FROM THE OFFICE…. 

 

SCHOOL HALL UPDATE 

Following the email sent home yesterday, we would once again like to apologise for the dis-

ruption caused by the closure of the school hall. We can confirm that we invited a contractor 

to look at the apex roof to inspect what appeared to be a crack in one of the glass panels 

and to quote for necessary repair works. Following his visit yesterday morning, we were ad-

vised to close the school hall until a survey could take place to ensure that the pane of glass 

was not dangerous. We are pleased to say that the County Council acted promptly on our re-

quest for clarification and a survey took place today. The hall has now been deemed safe to 

use, although works are needed to repair the roof. Therefore the hall can now be used as 

planned in the upcoming weeks, with the only disruption occurring on the day we actually have 

contractors in to begin the necessary works.  

 

PTA THANKS 

We would like to thank the PTA for  working hard to find an alternative venue for tonight’s 

film night, and would also like to extend our gratitude to the Elim Church in Lane End for 

providing the venue at short notice. 

 

EAGLES CLASS ASSEMBLY 

The Eagles class assembly has now been rescheduled for Friday 21st April at 2:45pm.  Again 

apologies for the inconvenience caused.  

 

SCHOOL MEALS 

The Premises, Health and Safety committee of the Governing Body met today at school. One 

of the items on the agenda was the standard of the school meals provided by Dolce as some 

concerns have been passed on to the school.  The committee are actively looking into these 

concerns and will be carrying out spot checks on the standards and reporting back to the 

governing body. In addition Mrs Reid eats the meals with the children on a regular basis and 

is able to keep an eye on the quality of the food and the portion sizes being served. We rec-

ognise that some pupils do not like the option that has been chosen for them on a particular 

day and the staff encourage pupils to try as much as they can and ensure they have eaten 

enough food before they leave the table. To support this we would also encourage families to 

sit down and order the food together so that the children can tell you if they have tried one 

of the options before and would prefer to change their option. If you have any further spe-

cific concerns about the quality of the food on any given day, or a question you wish to raise, 

this can be done either through your class parent representative, or  by email to the school 

office. Dolce also have the facility for you to either rate your meals through your live kitch-
en login , or you can pass on your comments to the live kitchen support team at support@live-

kitchen.co.uk   

 

 

 

NUT FREE ZONE 

PLEASE ensure that you send sandwiches, snacks or food items that DO NOT  CONTAIN 

NUTS OR SEEDS as we have pupils in school who are highly allergic to these and even 

touching surfaces they have been on can trigger a serious reaction.  

 

 

Developing Potential without Limitations 

Frieth C.E.C School  

Fr ieth 

Henley on Thames 

RG9 6PR 

Phone: 01494 881554 

E-mail: 

office@frieth.bucks.sch.uk 



More information is available on our school website 

www.friethschool.co.uk 

 

Frieth C.E.C School  

Fr ieth 

Henley on Thames 
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Developing Potential without Limitations 

 

GROSS MOTOR CONTROL AREA 

We are so close to being completely finished and is going to look brilliant! Thank 

you to all the parents who have volunteered some time tomorrow to help paint the 

fences and the shed tomorrow.  We look forward to seeing you there and will be on 

hand with hot drinks and treats to keep the workers going.  Thank you to Mr and 

Mrs Brown for organising this working party.  
 

WOW WALK TO SCHOOL  

If you would prefer to walk home from school rather than to school this will still 

count towards participation in the WOW scheme. The walk home from school will 

be counted in the following days figures. 

 

FROM THE SCHOOL COUNCIL 

Comic Relief Red Nose Day is on Friday 24th March. The school council would like 

children to bring in £1 in a named envelope to buy a red nose. The school council 

will be selling them at break times from Monday 20th March in the school library. 

There will be other fundraising events for Red Nose Day organised by the school 

council. Watch this space……  

 

 

Other dates and events happening in the school diary can all be accessed in the Calen-

dar section of the School Website at the following link: 

http://www.friethschool.co.uk/website/calendar/186376 

  

  

 

 


